
 

  

 

 
 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 

St. Charles, IL  60174 

Phone:  331-228-4873 

Fax: 331-228-4891 

 

 

June 3, 2015 

 

Rona Henne, President 

Therapy Association for Special Children (TASC) 

 

Dear Rona, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 

donation of $1,000.00 for use with our Special Olympics Program.  The donation is especially fitting 

because your organization is committed to students and their motor skills.  I wish to express our gratitude 

for your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use.  We 

also thought it was a great idea to share this donation and the banner with the organization at our End-of-

the Year Celebration, honoring your organization’s two retirees. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in 

providing the donation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 

CC:  Lynn Chassee, Phylis Markovic 


